August 10, 2021
City of Sumas

Notice of Public Hearing

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Sumas City Council will hold a public hearing at its regular council
meeting on Monday August 23, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. to hear comment on a proposed franchise agreement
between Comcast Cable Communications Management, LLC, and the City of Sumas. The hearing will be
held at the Sumas Council Chambers located in the Sumas City Hall at 433 Cherry Street, Sumas, WA.

At such hearing, the City Council will consider any comment offered and, at the conclusion of such
hearing may correct, revise, change or modify the agreement. Following the hearing the City Council
may consider and confirm approval of an ordinance granting Comcast Cable Communications
Management, LLC a franchise and approving a franchise agreement. The following is a summary of the
proposed ordinance:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY OF SUMAS, WASHINGTON, GRANTING COMCAST CABLE
COMMUNICATIONS MANAGEMENT, LLC, A FRANCHISE TO OPERATE AND MAINTAIN A CABLE SYSTEM
IN THE CITY OF SUMAS; SETTING FORTH CONDITIONS ACCOMPANYING THE GRANT OF FRANCHISE;
AND PROVIDING FOR CITY REGULATION AND ADMINISTRATION OF THE CABLE SYSTEM.

A copy of the ordinance is available for public inspection in the office of the City Clerk at the Sumas City
Hall during regular business hours. Any party may submit written or oral comment at the hearing.
Interested parties should contact City Hall or the City website to receive information regarding in-person
and remote access to the council meeting.

Michelle Quinn
City Clerk
City of Sumas




